
NOTE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – 5TH JANUARY 2021 
 

 
 
The meeting of the Planning Committee scheduled for Tuesday, 5th January 2021 at 
7.15pm has been cancelled. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 

 
2nd December 2020 

 
 


